
 

Greetings Chapter -E!  

December is hereé and with it, some MUCH needed rain! 

We trust that each of you will take the opportunity to get out and support one of 

the various Charity Rides planned over the next month.  This is an excellent way 

to get out and help others, while still enjoying the opportunity to ride!  

Carl did a GREAT job with the rides for the Johnson City trip.  We understand 

that all that participated enjoyed the rides ï and it was great to be able to travel 

back as a group (together).  Very pleasant ride through the Mountains with great 

friends!  

At our January Gathering, we plan to make several presentations (Project Gift 

Charity, Couple of the Year, and Individual of the Year).  Be sure to plan to make it 

to our January Gathering so you donôt miss out on all of the FUN and exciting new 

info!   

We should all take a few moments today and remember to pray for the folks up in 

the Mountains that have been devastated by the wildfires and firestorms recently. 
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Many of us enjoy riding up in this area of the countryé and we certainly will again as soon as we can. 

Our special thoughts and prayers go out to the folks in and around the mountain areas that have been subjected to 
fires recently.  As weôre writing this newsletter, itôs likely that the full scope is even further reaching than we cur-
rently realize. 

If any of you would be interested in helping put together a donation drive for the folks up in this area, please let us 
know.  They certainly will need all the help they can get! 

Thank you to those of you who participated in the recent donation drives at our October and November Gather-
ings.  Your effortsï and your donations MAKE A DIFFERENCE for someone less fortunate. 

Special thanks to those of you who took the time to fill out the Chapter-E Participation Surveys that were emailed 
to each Chapter-E Participant.  A second email (reminder) was sent out on November 29th to anyone who had not 
responded.   

Those of you who participated provided responses that will help us to gauge what you enjoy, what youôd like to see 
in the coming year, and what your preferences are in various areas of the Chapter.  Thank you for your inputï 
there were some great ideas! 
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Annual Chapter -E Christmas Party ï December 10, 2016 @ 6:00 pm:  

Our Annual Christmas Party will be held December 10th at the Gilder Creek Club-
house, 400 Grimes Drive in Simpsonville.  

We will have the meal catered by Kim Stidham, cost is $10 per person.   

IF YOU PLAN TO ATTEND, AND HAVE NOT ALREADY SIGNED UP ï PLEASE 
EMAIL US AT:  scchaptere@gmail.com  or contact Rhonda at:  864 -304 -1292  

Each person attending is asked to bring a gift (marked for Man or Woman) valued 
at $15 -20.  We will have a ñDirty Santaò gift exchange, with a two-trade limit on 

each item.  

Our Christmas Party will count as our Chapter -E Gathering for December . 

Carl and LaRue Hallman (also our current Couple of the Year) have assisted our Chapter for many years with the 

Friendship Dinner signup, and the Info -Line.  They have decided the time has come to step down at the end of the 

year and be ñJAMôsò.   THANK YOU Carl and LaRue for your many years of hard work on these tasksï your efforts 

are VERY much appreciated! 

We will be looking for a volunteer to take over the Friendship Dinner Signups beginning December 

31st.  If you feel that you can handle this task for the Chapter, please get with one of us ASAP.   

Beginning December 31st, the Info -Line emails, ride info, and all Chapter (emailed) Announce-

ments will come directly from the Chapter Email addresses:  scchaptere@gmail.com   or  

mec4sce@gmail.com .  

mailto:scchaptere@gmail.com?subject=Christmas%20Party%20Signup
mailto:scchaptere@gmail.com?subject=Info%20Line%20Email
mailto:mec4sce@gmail.com?subject=Membership%20Enhancement


 

We would like to invite EVERYONE to join us for our Weekly 

Friendship Dinners (Tuesdays, Meet at 6, eat at 6:30).  If you have a 

restaurant in mind that you think others might enjoy, why not con-

sider HOSTING one of our Weekly Friendship Dinners?  To host, 

simply get with our Coordinator (or any Chapter Officer) at our next 

Chapter Gathering.  

Information and Location of Friendship Dinners (and various 

planned rides or activities) can be found in the Info -Line emails, on 

our Website Calendar, or our Facebook Group Page  (as can many 

other events, photos, and shared moments of fun).  

Please share events, stories or memories that you think others 

might enjoy on our Facebook Group Page .  This group is visible to 

all, and regular Chapter -E Participants may sign up to post.  
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Plenty of Laughs at Chiefôs 

Wings and Firewater!  

Even had a surprise drop-in!  

Hope to see you again soon, 

Saundra! 

Friends having a wonderful 

time of Fellowship and Laugh-

ter at Tuesday night Friend-

ship Dinner!  

Working with you - to make our Chapter the 

BEST it can be:  

-Don and Rhonda Weed, Chapter Directors  

Important Reminder:  

Our Christmas Party will take the place of our 

regular Chapter Gathering on December 10th.  

Hope to see you there!  

      Johnson City, TN Breakfast              Entertainment Points Auction           Thanksgiving with the Kruses 

http://www.facebook.com/groups/scchaptere
https://www.facebook.com/groups/scchaptere/


 

From the Chapter Educators:  
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Types of Distracted Driving:  

 
 

With the growth of technology over the past decade or so, the conversation about distractions 
for drivers has seemingly started and ended with cell phones recently.  Even though cell 
phones do play a large role, there are numbers of other distractions that have come into play 
for drivers for years. 

 
Cell Phones:  

 
Most of the attention relating to distracted driving in recent years has involved the use of cell 
phones and with good reason.  Nearly everyone has a cell phone these days and thus a risk for 
drivers is created.  Phones today have so many different features such as e-mail, text messag-
ing, internet browsing, game playing and music listening that can all end up becoming major 
distractions for drivers.  

 
Leading Causes:  

 
Outside of the influence of cell phones, there are quite a few things that can lead to distracted 
driving.  A recent study done by Virginia Commonwealth University revealed some surprising 
figures relating to roadside distractions.  Things such as driver fatigue, looking into scenery 
and rubbernecking are seen as some of the biggest causes of distracted related traffic incidents 
today. 
 
In VCU's research, cell phones were rated as the sixth highest behavior relating to distracted 
driving.  Rubbernecking, or looking at roadside accidents was the highest among behaviors.  
Looking at these accidents is one of the most frustrating things for drivers these days as they 
can not only spur other accidents but also slow down traffic and heighten risk for other drivers 
on the road. 
 
While the research in Virginia reveals a different take on distracted driving causes, some of its 
findings are certainly applicable to roads throughout the country.  

 

Other Causes:  
 

A true list of distractions for drivers could likely go on forever.  Aside from cell phones, rubber-
necking and looking at scenery, there are still plenty of major driving characteristics that can 
heighten risk for those behind the wheel, other drivers, pedestrians and cyclists. 



 

From the Chapter Educators:  
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Eating or drinking in the car remains one of the most talked about subjects outside of cell 
phones.  Many people are on the go, grabbing food in their cars and trying to balance a meal 
while holding on to the wheel at the same time.  This practice can be especially dangerous, as 
taking eyes off the road for any amount of extended time can be devastating.  The time taken to 
organize food and looking where to grab before eating something is comparable to the amount 
of time one would look down to text message somebody, about three to five seconds at a time. 
 
As mentioned, there are long lists of distractions that can be dangerous for drivers. Some of the 
other major types include adjusting vehicle controls, adjusting the radio, day dreaming, look-
ing at a map and even focusing on an insect on the inside or outside of the automobile.  
 

Distracted Driving Comparisons : 
 
Evidence is conflicting regarding the effect of cell phone usage when compared to other tasks. 
For instance, studies of subjects using driving simulators showed that phone conversations are 
far more disruptive than speaking to passengers or manipulating the radio dial.  However, a 
conflation of statistical analyses shows that these tasks are an equal detriment to driving per-
formance as cell phone usage. 
 
Studies comparing cell phone usage to alcohol consumption showed that a phone conversation 
is comparable to driving with a blood alcohol concentration of 0.08%, the legal threshold for 
driving while impaired.  However, the level of impairment with alcohol typically extends 
throughout the duration of the drive, whereas cell phone usage is typically limited to a portion 
of the trip.  In addition, although the effects are similar at the legal threshold, higher levels of 
blood alcohol content increase the risk substantially. 
 
Here are just a few of the distractions that motorists face every day, hopefully you wonôt be like 

me and be a statistic.  All I can say is the Good Lord was watching over me, and for that Iôm 

grateful.  We at the Hill Home, hope everyone has a great Christmas!!  Everyone needs to re-

flect on the past year and think about what God has brought them through up to this day and 

give HIM thanks for bringing us this far in our lives.  

 

 

Jerry and Teresa Hillï Your Chapter Educators 



 

CRUISING WITH THE KRUSES  
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As this year is coming to a close, we would 
like to give a big THANK YOU to everyone 
who had supported Chapter E. 
 
This has been an exciting year of train-
ings, rides and new friends. 
 
We would like to thank Rhonda and Don 
Weed for their great efforts to make Chap-
ter E an awesome chapter! 
 
We all hope to continue to grow the  

Chapter in various ways. 
 
We would ask that you consider what you can do to help the Chap-
ter.  Would you be willing to sell tickets, set up or tear down after 
the meeting, reach out to other participants, work on the scrapbook, 
take on a special project or consider a role in the Chapter?  If you 
enjoy the friendship and fun in Chapter E, please consider how you 
can help! 
 
We would like to wish everyone a safe 
and healthy holiday season! 
 

 
 

-Jimmy and Susan Kruse  
Assistant Chapter Directors  



 

From the MEC Corner:  
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Its ALL about the FUN!!!  

We started November off with a visit to Chapter-K in Spartanburg on the first of the 

month.  Seven of us went and retrieved the Wacky Tractor Hot Potato.  We get an extra 

entry in the drawing for doing this.  Thank you to those that helped support the Chapter 

efforts in this (John & Janet Crabtree, Robert Hartzell, Jimmy Kruse, Lane & Rhonda & 

Don Weed).  Two days later, we were off to another Chapter visit.  We delivered the Hot 

Potato to Ch.A in Anderson.  Again, thanks to those who helped (Jimmy Kruse, Lane & 

Rhonda & Don Weed).  Thatôs another entry for delivering it within seven days.  While at 

Ch.A, Lane won part of the 50/25/25 drawing.  You can see how happy he is! 

 

The first weekend brought a much awaited trip after years of not making it due to weather.  Ten rode to Johnson 

City, TN (Carl & LaRue Hallman, Pat & Kitty Toth, Skip & Nadine Wiggins, Frank & Barbara Gerdin, Paul Work-

man, Robert Hartzell).  They spent Saturday taking some beautiful rides around the area, including one from the 

ñSouthern Dozenò with lots of twisties.  While the others were riding, Susan & Jimmy Kruse and Rhonda & Don 

Weed attended the Region N ñFall Finaleò Rally in Johnson City, TN.  The rally had a good turnout, especially 

considering it was their first one in eight years.  The best part (in my opinion) was when the four attending got 

ñOOGIE ï BOOGIEDò on Saturday.  On Sunday, all fourteen rode home together.  It only took us six hours as we 

were really enjoying the views on the back roads. 

Our Friendship Dinner the next week was very funny thanks to ñFredò Davis.  It was very generous of him to share 

his birthday with us!  

The second Saturday brought many gifts in several ways.  First we had our Entertainment Points Auction.  A spe-

cial ñThank Youò to Susan Kruse for so many nice gifts (NO Chapter funds were used for any of the items).  Thank 

you to those who got in on the fun (Carl & LaRue Hallman, Peggy Holder, Bob Eikmeier, Angie & Gary Brown, 

Paul Workman, Kim Summer, Rhonda Weed ) and to the auctioneers / helpers (Don Weed, Susan & Jimmy 

Kruse).  Secondly, many brought new toys to be donated to families affected by Hurricane Matthew.  I donôt have 

a list, but ñThank Youò to those who were so generous to donate.  Last (but certainly not least) were those who 

attended our gathering, providing the gift of laughter.  Charlie Brown was given to Kitty Toth for having all four-

teen of us pull over (on the entrance ramp of the interstate) so she could find her purse, and the ñOppositesò game 

proved to be challenging and funny, and a great way to end the night.  

Wild Wings brought Saundra Richards out to visit.  What a welcomed surprise it was to have her join the twelve of 

us.  Hopefully we will see her again sooné  

The third weekend our CDôs and ACDôs attended the Motorcycle Awareness Alliance of Anderson meeting.  We 

knew we had someone special joining us, Karran Robbins (it was her birthday too), but we were very happy to find 

she had brought more of Ch.P with her (John & Cindy Wood, David Robbins, Rich Kitko).  They stocked up with 

supplies to help get the ñLOOK TWICE ï SAVE A LIFEò message out to Lexington.  Thank you Ch.P! 
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From the MEC Corner:  
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The following Friendship Dinner we had seventeen show up to K&W Caf®.  I wasnôt in attendance, but Iôm sure all 

had a good time as always.  Wonder if any desserts were shared this time? 

Thanksgiving brought some of Ch.E and Ch.F together for a fabulous meal prepared by everyone.  Everyone 

wanted to know Jimmyôs secret for the juicy, tender, flavorful turkeys he cooked on his grill.  Afterwards, the 

weather was so nice; we all enjoyed watching some playing corn hole.  Susan & Jimmy Kruse did an awesome job 

hosting this event at their beautiful home.  

The last weekend our CDôs and ACDôs visited Ch.F in Easley, who received the Hot Potato from Ch.M of Green-

wood.  Also in attendance was Ch.P of Lexington.  Itôs great that we keep running into each other, letôs keep the 

visiting going!  

Letôs welcome two new GWRRA members:  Beverly & Keith Melenyzer.  Beverly & Keith spend the winter in 

Pennsylvania, but plan to be back and join in some of our activities next spring. 

Last, but not least, our month ended at Five Guys Burgers for our Friendship Dinner.  We had a really good turn-

out with sixteen of Ch.E and eight visitors total.  Two of the visitors joined GWRRA and Ch.E that same night. 

Welcome to Chapter E Tom & Sheila! 

Be sure to join us for one, we have them every Tuesday night.  We meet at 6 and eat at 6:30pm. Just check our 

websiteôs calendar to see where we will be at.   

SC Chapter-E Calendar 

We welcome all to join us for any of our events, rides or dinners.  Any make & model, two, three, and four wheels 

may come.  Bring friends too.  You just might have a good time!   As you know, things change, sometimes last 

minute either due to weather, or another event, or someone had a better idea than I did when I listed our 

ñUpcoming Eventsò in this newsletter.  For up to date info, please visit our websiteôs calendar to see what we are 

doing.    SC Chapter-E Calendar                                       

GWRRA Membership Renewal Reminders for December:  

 Becky Landreth  11/18/1999 
 Frank & Polly Wells 01/11/2009  
 Geoff & Evelyn Hatton  12/06/2012  

                                                                        
   Please remember to check your Membership Card for 

your Anniversary Date ï and make sure your member-

ship is current!  

-Susan Kruse & Rhonda Weed  

Membership Enhancement Coordinators  

òWeôre all about the FUNò! 
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Harvest Hope Food Bank:  
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We will not  be collecting food items at this time.  If some-

one would like to take on this project, please contact Susan 

Kruse at 864-380-5069.  

 

Feel free to make a donation on your own , if you choose.  

Harvest Hope is located at 2818 White Horse Road in 

Greenville. 

Thank you!

*******************************************************************  

Goodie Store:  

Lost or misplaced any pins or patches?  

Interested in what's new in GWRRA pins, patches and rockers?  

Check out what's in the Goodie Store.  The selection on hand is brought to each meeting.   

    

 

 

 

 

 

Want something sooner ?  Call Susan Kruse at:  864-380-5069 

Note:  Rider Level Patches are on hand, but must be verified/presented by our                       
Chapter Educator (Jerry Hill).  
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Chapter Mascot Corner:  
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Iôve been a little lazy this monthé itôs 

been so warm I just wanted to sit in the 
sun and rest.  Got to hang out with that 

wacky-tractor guy one more time this 
monthé a group of folks went up to 

Chapter-K and picked him up because he 
had been sitting around too much too!  

Didnôt get to ride around with him, he 
was off to Chapter-A just a couple days later! 

On Thanksgiving, I got to watch Jimmy put a bald turkey in a fire 
boxé pretty cool because it makes the bald turkey smell RRREAL 

GOOD!   A lot of people cam over- spent time with everyone eating 
and playing games.   

Don and Rhonda brought me to dinner at Five-Guys.  These two-

leggers need to learn to count, there was WAY more than 5 guys 

there!  I think I barked off a count of at least twenty -teen! 

Speaking of Barking:  Ruff Ruffï ROADTRIP!!!  

Iôm so excited that somebody FINALLY invited me on a ROAD TRIP!  John and Janet are 
taking me to the BEACH in Florida!!!  Iôll be sure to get some pictures of them and tell you 

all about the trip next month!  

 

Have a Merry Christmas! 

Ruff Ruff!  

-E-Rider, Chapter -E Mascot  
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Motorist Awareness:  
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Did you know that YOU are our Chapterôs BEST outreach for Motorist Aware-
ness?  First -hand exposure helps other motorists remember that they are not 

the only ones on the road today ï and reminds them to stay alert and watch 
for motorcycles (and other smaller vehicles).  No special training is re-

quiredé your part may be as simple as wearing a shirt, posting a sign, hand-
ing out a flyer, or as involved as presenting a Motorist Awareness Seminar to 

a Driverôs Ed class.  The choice is yoursï but keep in mind, the life that your 

efforts saves may be yoursé or someone dear to you! 

 
We have some MAA (not GWRRA) signs, 
bumper stickers , license plates and stick-
ers to get the word out. Please let us know 
if you would like to place a sign in your 
yard or want any of the items.  
 

 

 

 

If you have a yard sign, bumper sticker, or other 
Motorist Awareness item you are displaying, 

please let Jimmy know, as we track our Chapterôs 
efforts and report them Quarterly (and also re-

ceive credit for Chapter of the Year).  

If you are interested in assisting, or working with 

our Chapter Team, please contact our Motorist 

Awareness  Coordinator : 

Jimmy Kruse (864) 561 -8939  

 

Remember to LOOK TWICE ï Save a Life!  
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Upcoming Events:  
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Please Note:   Any dates or events are subject to change.  For up -to -date info , check our Chapter 

Website Calendar at:  SC Chapter-E Calendar 

DECEMBER: 
 
 
3

rd
  Ch.E  RIDE: TOY RUN:  Gaston Co.  Meet at QT, 2414 S. Hwy 14 in Greer, Kickstands up 

   At 8:30am.  Lead by Paul Workmanï bring an unwrapped toy for boy or Girl. 
 
6

th
   Ch.E  Friendship Dinner:  The Olive Tree,  411 W. Butler Rd.  Mauldin, SC   

   (Hosted by Frank and Polly Wells).   
 
10

th
   Ch.E  Christmas Party-Gathering: 400 Grimes Dr, Simpsonville, SC.  6pm.  Cost is $10 

   per person, there will be a gift exchange for those who want to participate ($15-20 
   gift, marked ñManò or ñWomanò).  Please contact Don or Rhonda Weed to let them 
   know you are coming, as we need to let the caterer know!  864-304-1292 
 
11

th
   Ch.E  RIDE:  16th Annual VETS CHRISTMAS RIDE to Columbia: Meet at 9:15am at the 

   Hardees (100 Chevy Dr, Fountain Inn).  See Calendar for details, or contact Carl  
   Hallman at:  redwing03@charter.net 
 
11

th
   Ch.E RIDEï Simpsonville Christmas Parade, Meet at Hardeesï 1008 NE Main St.  

   Simpsonville @ 1:30 to decorate bikes (bring your own decorations).  At 2:30pm  
   Willis Smith will lead to our spot in the parade lineup. 
 
 
13

th
   Ch.E  Friendship Dinner: Anthonyôs Pizza, 655 Fairview Rd, Simpsonville, SC   

   (Hosted by Frank & Barbara Gerdin).  
 
15

th
  Ch.E Events and Team Meeting:  Golden Corral @ Cherrydale, N. Pleasantburg Dr.   

   6:30pm (Open meeting for officers/staff, and any that would like to participate in  
   planning for the upcoming year). 
 
18

th  
Motorcycle Awareness:  Motorcycle Awareness Alliance, Sunset Grill, 1903 Hwy 29,  

   Anderson SC.  Meet there at 12pm.  
 
20

th
   Ch.E  Friendship Dinner:  Whistle Stop, 109 S. Main St, Travelers Rest   

   (Hosted by Pat & Kitty Toth) 
    
25

th
   Merry Christmas!!!  

 
27

th
   Ch.E  Friendship Dinner:  Silver Bay Seafood Restaurant, 6513 White Horse Rd, Greenville 

   (Hosted by Don & Rhonda Weed) 
 

Jan. 1
st

  Ch.E  ANNUAL FROSTBITE-RIDE: TBAï Will be announced in the Info-Line, Facebook  

   and on Chapter Calendar   

* Friendship Dinners:  We meet at 6:00pm and sit to eat at 6:30pm. All are welcome!  

                                      Dinners listed TBA is because the  sign-up for them is done during our monthly gathering. 

**Ch.E  RIDES & Events:  All are welcome!  Two, three or four wheels oké Any make & model.  Bring friends! 

http://scchaptere.com/?page_id=29


 

Birthdays and Anniversaries  
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BIRTHDAYS : 

11th- Jaxon Burns 
27th- Jackie Dunagin 

30th - Frank Wells  

 

 

 

 

ANNIVERSARIES :   

 
 
 

18th- Ken and Vanna Taylor 
19th- Tim and Miriam Hormell  

 
 

 
 

 
 GWRRA  ANNIVERSARIES:  

 
Joyce Spooner  12/01/1986  (30 Years) 
Maghan Spooner  12/11/2000  (16 Years)  
Frank Gerdin  12/02/2002  (14 Years) 
Geoff & Evelyn Hatton 12/06/2012  ( 4 Years) 
Charlotte Parker  12/03/2014  ( 2 Years)  
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Chapter -E Classifieds:  
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WANTED ITEMS :   

If you have something motorcycle related that you are looking for, please feel free to drop us an email to place a classified 
add.   Adds, and any images should be emailed to:  scchaptere@gmail.com 

__________________________________________________  

FOR SALE ITEMS : 

2000 Holiday Rambler Endeavor Motorhome , 36ô with one slide out, 27,000 miles, V-10 Triton Engine, Good Condition.  
$23,000.00.  Contact Paul Workman (864) 991 -6969 

White 2006 1800 Gold Wing  with 39,000 miles. Also White Escapade trailer with Chrome wheels & cooler rack and 
cooler. Some amenities are: Kuryakyn Front Wheel cover with Ring of Fire, F4 Windshield with vent, Baker Bilt Air wings, 

Front Fog lights, Kuryakyn Floorboards with Heel -Toe Shifter, Driver foot pegs, Heated Kuryakyn hand grips, Passenger 
Transformer boards, Kuryakyn passenger arm rests, Driver & passenger cup holders, Kuryakyn luggage rack, Trailer hitch, 
Ultimate leather seats, Kuryakyn trunk & saddle bag Light kit, Trunk handle, Chrome tag light cover, Lighted mud flap, Other 
chrome pieces, CB, Stock Navigation System. Always kept in shop. ASKING: $16,500.00 for Motorcycle and $2,500.00 for 
Trailer. OR Best Offer. Contact Charles Coleman on Bettyôs FB messenger or Call him ï A lot of you have his phone #.  

 

 

 

2005 GL 1800 Gold Wing with 2008 Champion trike kit , EZ steer option, wood burl dash, passenger armrests, 
driver's backrest, amber ring of fire, chrome cowl, trailer hitch, air brushed eagles on fenders, lots of extras, 94,600 mile s 
asking $15,500 or reasonable offer.  803-425-7833 or          phillip.stone65@yahoo.com. 

 

 

 

Used Diamond Seat  for GL1800 (unheated), needs to be recovered. Has driver backrest and passenger back rest. ($100). 
Full waterproof seat cover  for GL1800 seat. Covers driver back rest as well ($50) .  Contact Carl Hallman (864) 254-9465 
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 www.ScChapterE.com  

ScChapterE@gmail.com 

Chapter Gathering:  Second Saturday of the 

Month.  This monthôs Christmas Party will be 

in place of our Regular Chapter Gathering. 


